
 
 
 

CITY OF TOLLESON 
 

PUBLIC NOTICE 
 
 

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the City of Tolleson Council will conduct a 
PUBLIC HEARING on Friday, March 14, 2006 beginning at 5:00 PM, at the City of 
Tolleson City Hall Complex, 9555 West Van Buren Street, Tolleson, Arizona 85353, for 
the purpose of hearing: 
 

1. Public Hearing – A Use Permit as submitted by Pamela J. Fields, 9386 West Van 
Buren Street, Suite C, Tolleson, Arizona 85353 to open an Avon store. 

 
 
 
Notice Given By: Christine Hagen Published in the West Valley View
   Tolleson City Clerk Friday, March 31, 2006 

March 28, 2006 
 

 
 


